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Cazier, Tim

From: Cazier, Tim
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 12:32 PM
To: 'Nicole Krauth'
Subject: RE: Extension Request & DRAFT Mica White Bond Estimate

Thanks Nicole.  The email notification will be sufficient. 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

 
 

From: Nicole Krauth [mailto:nkrauth@qwestoffice.net]  

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 12:16 PM 
To: Cazier, Tim 

Subject: Re: DRAFT Mica White Bond Estimate 

 

Hi Tim 

 

Please let this serve as our request for a one month extension on the application to 112 Conversion for the Mica 

White permit# M1992-058.  Please advise if this request needs to be in writing. 

 

Sincerely 

Nicole 

CO Quarries 

 

 

 

On May 23, 2012, at 5:25 PM, Cazier, Tim wrote: 

 

Hi Nicole, 

  

I talked to Bill this morning and told him I would try to send a draft version of the bond estimate for the Mica White 

Conversion.  Please be advised this is a DRAFT estimate and conservative.  I’m working with Stephanie Carter (BLM) on 

what the reclamation requirements are for the north slopes.  There is considerable variability in the cost associated with 

that reclamation effort. 

  

The attached pdf files provide the reclamation cost details.  Please review them for assumptions and let me know if 

something is way off. 

  

Finally, as Stephanie and I have talked about what’s in the conversion application and what we understood from talking 

to Aaron on site, there is potentially an issue with BLM right-of-entry.  This has to do with the additional ~10 acres of 

disturbed area at the mine site.  As such, there may be an additional adequacy issue.  I told Stephanie that I needed to 

let Colorado Quarries know whether or not this was a potential problem by Friday (5/25/12).  She is out of the office 
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tomorrow, so I probably won’t know anything until Friday.  This may require another extension to the decision date 

(currently this Friday).  Stephanie believes it may take as long as a month to work out the right-of-entry.  The DRMS is 

fine with extending another month.  We are nowhere near the 365 day limit. 

  

Please call me if you have any questions about the bond estimate or the right-of-entry issue. 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

  
  

<DRAFT TskT01_Mobilization_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT 
TskC01_InDirect_Cost_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT TskM01_Truck_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT 
TskM02_Dozer_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT TskM03_Dozer_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT 
TskM04_Reveg_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT TskM05_Reveg_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT 
TskS01_Dozer_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT TskS02_Dozer_23MAY12.pdf><DRAFT 
TskS03_Reveg_23MAY12.pdf> 
 


